
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/6/2012 1:00:49 PM
To: 'linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov' (linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Sharp, Shelly (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SSM3); Dietz, Sidney

(70=PG&F,/OTT=Comorate/rn=Rerinients/rn=SRD4V iRedacted I______ ,
Redacted

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Proposal re GRC Consultants

Linda - I'm out this week. However, Shelly and|Rednwould be happy to meet with you this week 
on the GRC and Fresno rate respectively. Otherwise, it will need to be next week sometime

From: Serizawa, Linda [mailto:linda.serizawa@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 12:57 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: PG&E Proposal re GRC Consultants

Dear Brian,
Marzia Zafar has asked for our input regarding PG&E's proposal to hire consultants for an independent 
evaluation(s) of its safety and security proposals to be presented in its next GRC. We'd like to meet 
with you to discuss the details of this proposal. Also, I'd like to touchbase with you regarding a proposal 
that PG&E and the City of Fresno regarding an economic development rate. Stephen Morrison 
discussed the idea with me and I'd like to follow up with you.

Please let me know of your availability.

Linda

Linda Serizawa 
Interim Deputy Director
Division of Ratepayer Advocates - California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-5259
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